
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

YAKIMA REGIONAL CLEAN AIR AGANCY 
   DRAFT NEW SOURCE REVIEW ORDER OF APPROVAL (Order/Permit)  

 
Permit Applicant: 

Farwest Operators dba Farwest Fabricators, Inc. 

7537 Postma Rd. Moxee, WA 98936 

   

Yakima Regional Clean Air Agency (YRCAA) is seeking comments on a draft Order of 
Approval (Order/Permit) for a New Source Review (NSR) at the above location for 
Farwest Fabricators. The Permit is for a Rohner BOHT-SLWP-10-10-12-DE Industrial 
Batch Oven rated at 1.0 Million Btu/Hr. – High Temperature for Powder Coating 
Process. Farwest Fabricators is the owner and operator of a metal fabrication facility. Air 
emissions from this operation are in form of small Particulate Matters (PM10 and PM2.5) 
and Volatile Organic Compounds (VOCs) some of which are known to be Hazardous Air 
Pollutants (HAPs) and or Toxic Air Pollutants (TAPs) in accordance with the FCAA and 
the Washington Administrative Code (WAC) 173-460-150, respectively. Air emissions 
from this operation are within the air emission standards pursuant to air regulations.  The 
draft Order compiles the air quality requirements into one document and establishes 
monitoring and recordkeeping to ensure compliance with those requirements. The draft 
Permit may affect the type or quantity of air emissions from the facility, and does not 
authorize any increase in emissions above those already allowed by the regulation. 
 
Copies of the draft Order and supporting material are available for review at the Agency's 
office (address below).  Please call (509) 834-2050 for an appointment. 
 
Written comments relating to the issuance of this permit must be received by the office 
on or before the close of business day of May 25, 2018. 
 
A public hearing may be held if the Agency determines that there is significant public 
interest. Request for a public hearing must be submitted within the comment period.  Any 
such request for a public hearing must indicate the interest of the person or organization 
filing it, and describe why a hearing is necessary. 
 
This Notice is published pursuant to the Washington Clean Air Act (RCW) 70.94.152 
and section 173-400-171 of the Washington Administrative Code (WAC).   

 

329 North First Street, Yakima WA 98901 

Phone: (509) 834-2050 Fax: (509) 834-2060 

Website: http://www.yakimacleanair.org 


